
   
 
Autogrill acquires 49% of Autogrill Polska  
from Impel Group 
 
Milan, 31st January 2011 – Autogrill S.p.A. (Milan: AGL IM) has acquired the remaining 49% of the 
shares of Autogrill Polska Sp.zo.o. (set up in 2009 to operate service area food & beverage locations 
along the country’s main motorways) from Impel Group (Warsaw: IPL PW), Poland’s main provider of 
outsourcing services. 
The two groups have in fact decided to pursue separate strategies of development in the travel f&b 
business. 
The financial value of the operation for Autogrill is negligible. 
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